
 

Arts in the Park: WilderNests  

Cutteslowe Park 

FAQ 

 

 Why do I need to book a ticket if it’s free? 

 

To comply with Covid-19 Safety measures, it is necessary for you to book tickets in advance so that 

we can limit the number people attending. We also need to keep a record of your contact details to 

comply with Test and Trace, in case we are informed that somebody at the event has contracted 

Covid-19.  

 

 What if I can’t print off my ticket? 

 

Don’t worry! We will have a list of people booked in to see the show and so we can just ask for 

some of your booking details, or you can show us the ticket confirmation on a device (it’s better for 

the environment after all). 

 

 How can I be sure it will be Covid-19 safe? 

 

We have worked hard on a detailed Covid-19 Safe Plan to keep everyone safe; the measures that 

we are enforcing are: 

 Social Distancing  

 Audience in bubbles of same household 

 Cleaning of surfaces & ground sheets between shows 

 Hand sanitising stations 

 One way entry and exit 

 

 What will I sit on? 

 

We will provide a groundsheet which will clearly mark out your ‘bubble’ but we encourage you to 

bring blankets and cushions for your own comfort! 

 

 What if it rains? 

 

The show must go on! Our fingers are crossed for a fine day, but you never know; please bring a 

waterproof jacket if the forecast looks a bit wet. 

In adverse weather conditions, we may have to cancel the show but you will be notified if that is the 

case.  

Equally, if it looks as if it might be very sunny then please dress appropriately (sun cream, sun hat, 

Hawaiian shirt…) 

 

 Will there be toilets? 

 

Yes! There are toilets in Cutteslowe Park; the nearest toilet block is approx. 200m from where the 

show will be taking place, near San Remo Café. There are also toilets by the cricket pavilion near to 

the Harbord Rd entrance.  

 



 Where can I park? 

 

We really encourage walking or cycling to the park where possible, but there are two pay and 

display car parks (Harbord Road and Holt Weer Close) should you need to drive. Charges range 

from £0.80 - £3.00. 

 

 What if I’m late? 

 

Then you’ll have missed some of the fun but you can still join us; we can discreetly show you to 

your bubble. 

 

 What if my child talks during the performance? 

 

Family shows are always very interactive and responses or questions are usually encouraged! 

 

 Will there be refreshments?  

 

Yes! Cutteslowe Community Garden Centre will be providing light refreshments, so make sure you 

visit them before you come to us!  

 

 Can we eat during the show? 

 

Absolutely! Bring a picnic! 

 

 

We hope that we’ve answered some of your questions, for more information please email Abie at 

waltona@thenorthwall.com 

 

We look forward to seeing you in Cutteslowe Park! 
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